
SILC/CEUs race to the FY 2025 finish 
line, award 110 projects in three weeks  

 Program Executive Office Shore (CG-SHORE), the Shore Infrastructure Logistics Center (SILC) 
and the Coast Guard's six Civil Engineering Units (CEU) combined to award 110 depot level 
maintenance projects, a $60 million investment in the Coast Guard's inventory of facilities 
and shore infrastructure, over a three-week period! This is an incredible feat, representing 
more than 30% of the annual level of depot level maintenance obligations, to achieve in only 15 
business days.

 Each project award is a broad team effort and the culmination of many months of design and 
contracting work, including site investigations, stakeholder engagement, and extensive 
outreach/coordination with contractors during the proposal process. In addition, many of these 
projects require planning, real property and environmental support, State Historic Preservation 
Office consultation, and engagement with other external entities.

 Coast Guard CEUs are also leveraging approximately $27 million of One Big Beautiful Bill Act 
funding to support eight critical projects in FY 2025. Several of these projects have been 
awarded already, often within a few business days of receiving funds.

 Pictured above: SHORE professionals hard at work every day!!




